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Mr. Yezdi

President of UPI

210 Interstate North Parkway

- 7ih Floor i

Atlanta, Georgia 30339. U.S.A, June 23, 1992

Dear Dr;¥azdi:

Hereby Iconvey to you that the Admlnistratlon of Sakhalin
Region greatly appreciates and supports mutual efforts of
UPI and yourself as it' s President and of General Director

of the Corporation "Sakhalinpharmats1a" Mr.Belogortsev to
further the setting-up in Sekhalin of pharmaceutical facility
for infusion parenteral solutions production in plastic

bags and bottles with the goal to prov1de the urgent needs
of our regional healthcare.

We are looking forward to the result of your work and ready
. very attentively to consider your offers regarding this
project and to supply the payment in American currency in
the agreed amount: - |

Yours truly

gyt

"V.Fedorov
Governor ,




